BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI

In the Matter of the Application of Grain Belt Express
Clean Line LLC for a Certificate of Convenience and
Necessity Authorizing it to Construct, Own, Operate,
Control, Manage, and Maintain a High Voltage, Direct
Current Transmission Line and an Associated Converter
Station Providing an Interconnection on the Maywood —
Montgomery 345 kV Transmission Line.

Case No. EA-2014-0207
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NOTICE OF COMMUNICATION

[ssue Date:  June 19, 2014

Attached is a letter from Daryl Casswell and Virginia Caswell sent to Commissioner Kenney
regarding EA-2014-0207 in the matter of the application of Grain Belt Express Clean Line LLC fora
certificate of convenience and necessity authorizing it to construct, own, operate, control, manage
and maintain a high voltage, direct current transmission line and an associated converter station
providing an interconnection on the Maywood-Montgomery 345 kV transmission line.

These filings are made in compliance with this Commissioner’s interpretation of the “standards of
conduct™ in 4 CSR 240-4.010 and 4.020 relating to ex parte and extra record communications and
does not otherwise imply or reflect the position of the Missouri Public Service Commission or any
other Commissioner.

Respectfully submitted,

o™

William P. Kenney, Commissioner
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Rachel M. Lewis
Advisor to Commissioner William P. Kenney

Dated at Jefferson City, Missouri,
on this 19" day June, 2014.
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Daryl & Virginia Caswell

New London, Missouri
63459

Dear Mr. Commissioner,

We are writing to you again to plead with you to vote NO on Grain Belt Express Clean
Line, Case # EA-2014-0207.

We can’t see how this is going to benefit Missouri. It’s just another big corporation with
iots of money tiying to impose something on us that we don’t want.

The proposed route is coming 600 feet from our front door. We worked all our lives to be
able to live here and if this goes through, we will be looking at those big ugly towers the rest
of our lives. It is beautiful here, it won’t be if this happens.

It is also going to ruin our most productive hay field. We have asked them to relocate to the
rear of our house, but never really got a strait answer. If they get Eminent Domain, they
will be able to do what they please. Also, there are no studies to prove to us this line won’t
harm us and our livestock.

We just hope you will have several hearings on this matter in the different counties that are
going to be effected by this. We also would like to be informed when and where these
meetings will be held.

Thank you,

u vl Caswell
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Virginia Caswell
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